
I manage 30 units, all low income.  About 50% of them work  in the restaurant 
and service industry.  Already I am getting notices that they wont be able to 
pay the full amount of rent, due to reduced hours. 
 
I hope that the leaders in our government will consider this, and realize how 
important it is to keep people in their homes.   
 
Thank You,   
 
Amy Becker  
Edge Properties  

 


